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Physics graduate student Vera Ji, right, explains photolithography to LightLab
program participant Willo Rachel during the one-week research session in the lab of
Matthew Escarra, assistant professor in the Tulane School of Science and
Engineering. Participating middle school students are from Paul Habans Charter
School in Algiers.
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